Notes from Elmswood Surgery PPG meeting on Friday 20th September 2024

A few brief notes as our usual minute taker was absent.

A small meeting: Dr Malik representing the surgery, and

Sue Tribe, Shelagh Clark, Magrit Mitchell, Suzanna van Schaick

· Dr Malik reported that the new practice nurse was doing well, and that some new receptionists had been recruited and trained. Those present were all able to give positive feedback regarding the receptionists.

· There was a brief discussion regarding some reported problems with pharmacies receiving prescriptions. More detail was needed to identify a specific issue, though it was noted there were occasioal technical difficulties in the system. Dr Malik encouraged patients to check back with the srugery in the case of a persistent difficulty.

· Suzanna reported that the PPG would have a stall at the next PCN-5 hub on 18th October at the Indian Community Hub, and asked if anyone could volunteer to help.

· Suzanna also reported that real progress was being made towards establishing a PCN-5 wide PPG, with a first meeting expected to be organised either before the end of 2024 or in Jamuary 2025.
Date of next meeting: Wednesday Nov 6th 6.30pm.

Suzanna van Schaick 24/09/24
